Today is the last day to sign
up at the Connection Center
for the positions of Choir.
Band, Drama, Crowd and
Kids: however. you would
need to be at today’s rehears-
al which is 1:00-4:00 pm.

You may still sign up for the
Flash Mob for several more
weeks as the rehearsals don’t
begin for that until Monday,

Faster Musical  rs

Friday and Saturday, March 29 and 30, 7:00 pm and
Easter Sunday, March 31, 8:30 and 10:30 am
At Fairview Missionary Church

January 27, 2013, Survey Results

Fairview Fred and Freda

The average person who attends Fairview Missionary Church:

42 years old

Listens to WBCL or WLKI

Is not a member of FMC

Has been at FMC 12 years

Lives within a 9 mile radius of FMC

20% attend Sunday Small Church

56% are involved in some FMC ministry

25% miss one out of four Sundays

Average length of time as a Christian - 35 years

One word description of FMC: Family

The one word the community uses to describe FMC is BIG

43% have not brought a church shopper/seeker to church with
them in the last 2 years.

In the last two years there has been a noticeable number of people
age 60+ who have moved to the lakes to retire and now call FMC
home.
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This Week at a Glance...

Today, February 10
9 & 10:30 am Worship Services
9 & 10:30 am Adult Small Churches - A list of
Adult Small Churches and their
locations is available at the
Connection Center.
9 & 10:30 am Children’s Sunday School
9:00 am Teen Sunday School
1:00-4:00 pm Easter Rehearsal - Everyone except
people doing only the Flash Mob.
6:00 pm Teens Super Bowl Party-here at FMC|
6:00 pm The Hill Ministry - Jake Shipe
speaking from Colossians chapter 2.
Bridge Park on Harcourt Road,
behind Buffalo Wild Wings.

Monday, February 11
6:00-8:00 pm Easter Rehearsal - Crowd & Kids
6:00-9:00 pm Easter Rehearsal - Drama
6:30 pm Financial Peace University -
Fireside room

Tuesday, February 12
9:00-11:30 am Ladies Bible Study - af Kim Ladig’s
455 Ln 200, Lk James, 833-4922.
6:30-7:30 pm Ladies Intercessory Prayer Group
in the prayer room
6:30-8:00 pm Ladies Basketball - In the gym

Wednesday, February 13
5:30-6:30 pm Fairview Grill - in the gym
6:30-8:00 pm Fusion & The Edge (grades 6-12)
in the teen rooms
6:45-8:00 pm Nursery through adult classes.
A list of classes is available at the
Connection Center.
7:00 pm The Hill - Bible Study on the book of
John. Located at Bridge Park on
Harcourt Road, behind Buffalo Wild
Wings.
8:05-9:30 pm Easter Worship Band and Choir
Rehearsal

Thursday, February 14
9:30-11 am Young Moms/Kids Play Group
Toddler room
7:00 pm Men's Basketball, gym

Friday, February 15
6 - 8:00 am Men’s Bible Study, Fireside room
7:30 pm Competitive Volleyball - all Invited

©)

Children f%?.,_
Children’s Ministries - i

Nursery through 5th grade /> ,‘{
Sundays 9 and 10:30 am, Wednesdays 6:45 pm

Where do my kids go on

Sundays and Wednesdays?

Nursery & Toddler - Hallway to the gym, across
from the mailboxes

Preschool - Children’s Ministry hallway
K-3rd grade - Kids worship room

4th & Sth grade - Room 120
(upper level of children’s hallway)

Jessica Bonner, Director
419-889-7900

hie)

For more details about events listed
in the bulletin, go to our web site:
www.fairview-missionary.org

AYITW RaR: HICK Grades

Sunday School 9:00 am

In teen rooms above the gym.

Wednesdays 6:30-8:00 pm

In teen rooms above the sanctuary.
Mark Compton, Leader

JT‘_}-E E:ﬁ[az 9th - 12th Grades

Sunday School 9:00 am
Wednesdays 6:45-8:00 pm * Game room opens 6 pm
In teen rooms above the sanctuary.

Joel and Karolyn Greenwood
260-668-6734
Events below are for both Fusion
and The Edge!

Youth Group

e February 13, 6:30-8:00 pm
e Invite your friends!

e  Thessalonica!

B

Kids Against Hunger
¢ Saturday, March 9th

¢ Spend the night at the church the 8th
¢ 30-Hour Famine - starts Friday morning

Creation Museum Trip
Friday & Saturday, April 19 & 20

®
e Cost: $50 per person plus food money
e Leave church at 4 pm on Friday
e  Get back Saturday night at 9 pm

Check web site for updates: www.fairview-missionary.org

Our hearts are

How It All Works

Each of the four foes are

The

and need

by a single

and relationship

The Four Foes

1.

Prescription:

precedes physical and spiritual

A | you"!

is also necessary

Some of the Scriptures used to form this message:

Jeremiah 17:9
Ezekiel 26:36
Matthew 15:18-20
Proverbs 4:23

Proverbs 22:7
1 John 1:9
Numbers 5:6-7
Mark 1:4-5

Luke 19:8
James 5:15-16
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Kids Against Hunger.
Anintemalional food relief campoign

Every day more than 14,400 children
die of starvation. However, we have a
way to help lower this statistic and
fight world hunger. On March 9, FMC
will be teaming up with Kids Against
Hunger and packing 100,000 meals.
These meals will give families around
the world something nutritious to eat
and will help save lives. Please sign up
at the Connection Center for one of
the 4 shifts on March 9. Ages 5 and
up can participate and up to 400
volunteers are welcome. Don't miss
out on the opportunity to make a dif-
ference in the life of a precious child.

The invitation in the bulletin today
is for you to use to invite others to
Fairview Missionary Church!

Wild Game

Dinner
Saturday, March 2,
2013, 5:30 pm
in the FMC gym

OF 1&0

Sty e ot "

Speaker: Bill Jenkins, his desire is to
clearly weave Biblical truths with les-
sons learned in the woods as he tells
his stories that will encourage and
challenge you to walk more closely
with the Lord.

Bring: A wild game or fish dish to share.

Admission: $5.00 each - designed
for ages 13 and older. Available at
the Connection Center.

Grand Prize: Wild Game Smoker
Door Prizes

Desserts wanted! If you would like
to provide a dessert for the dinner
such as cupcakes, cookies, cakes,
brownies, pies, etc., please sign up at
the Connection Center.

A New Road To Membership at FMC

People ask us “How do I become a member of FMC?” By attending 3 classes -
FMC 101, 201 and 301 and committing yourself to be involved in ministry that

fits your spiritual giftedness.

Sunday, March 10 FMC 101 1:30 - 3:00 pm taught by Pastor Norm
Sunday, March 10 FMC 201 3:30 - 5:00 pm taught by Pastor Joel

Sunday, March 17 FMC 301 1:30-4:30 pm taught by Pastor Glenn and Pastor Jake

Please sign up for all 3 classes at the Connection Center. If you have been to

FMC 101 and not 201 or 301, just sign up for the class you need.

e In FMC 101 you will learn about the past, present and prayerful future of
FMC, our beliefs, and you will meet the staff by video.

¢ In FMC 201 you will learn the steps to spiritual growth and about our mis-

sions and bridge events.

e In FMC 301 you will learn your spiritual gifts and how to Step Into Ministry
at FMC. The Membership Application is given to you in this class.

e Inthe past there have been 4 classes - we have streamlined this into 3
classes now with 201 and 401 combined materials into one class.

In the Family...

Our sympathy

To Dale and Ginny Chard on the
passing of Ginny’s brother, Richard,
February 1.

Thank you!
We would like to thank everyone who
brought meals, stopped by, gave
cards and prayed for us during God’s
blessing of bringing Moriah into our
lives. We could feel your support and
it was great appreciated. We feel
very loved and very blessed. God is
good!

Joel, Karolyn, Micah and Moriah

Greenwood

A huge thank you to everyone who
has already signed up for the Easter
musical. There are still openings for
all areas if you sign up TODAY! See
the back of this bulletin for more in-
formation.

“The Bible"” begins Sunday, March
3 for 5 weeks. This is a series called
“The Bible” on TV, shown Sunday
and Wednesday evenings on the His-
tory channel and Monday evenings on
the Lifetime channel. Each segment
is one hour long with two segments
shown back-to-back each week.

As a church, we are not formally do-
ing anything with the series; however,
the series will be a very good discus-
sion topic for those wanting to open
up spiritual conversations with people
far from God.

Why not get a group together, watch
it and discuss it or tell others about
the series that you want to have a
biblical discussion with?

WHEW

Womern of Worth
R 7Y%l Monday, Feb. 18
6:30 pm
In the gym

Featuring a skit written and presented
by our own Cathy Tatro. How many
times do we say “Bless Her Heart”
and this phrase takes on such differ-
ent meanings?

Please sign up at the Connection
Center and indicate if you need child care.

Last year 30 FMC
kids attended Camp
Selah and had a
blast! Several were
able to attend due to
the full and partial
scholarships many of
you provided. This year you can give
again and help families send a child to
camp. By giving you will greatly bless
a child and their family. The cost of
camp ranges from $85 up to $220 de-
pending on the week. Camp Selah is a
camp of great fun with biblical values
and teaching. Many kids choose to
follow Christ at camp. By giving to the
camp scholarship fund you are helping
a child take their next step toward
Jesus. Just place it in the an offering
envelope marked “Camp Scholarship”.

Missionary Acorn Bank
Pick up your bank today - you can find
them on top of the mailboxes
%\ or in the Kids Worship room.
Then return filled banks to the
Children’s Ministry office.
Bank breaking will be March 17 during
Kids Worship. Anyone is welcome to
come and watch the fun! Don't miss
out on the opportunity to support our
missionary friends, the Donnie Riley
family, who are heading to Africa soon.

Pl




_ Matters
(e, . Friday February 22
' 7:00 - 9:00 pm
At The Hill
First time attenders always welcome!
Please arrange childcare on your own.
Questions? Call Sandy Blilie, 665-1050.

Community Events

Nancy Honeytree Concett
Sunday, March 10, 2013
6:30 pm
At The Olde York Church
8740 E 300 N
Fremont

2013 Lenten Luncheons
Each Wednesday
12:05 - 12:55 pm
Feb. 13 - Pastor Tracey Zimmerman
Feb. 20 - Pastor Al LaRue
Feb. 27 - Pastor Angela Shannon
March 6 - Pastor Donna Holcomb
March 13 - Rev. Tom Smith
March 20 - Father Fred Pasche
At the Angola United Methodist
Church Fellowship Hall
Hosted by Steuben County
Ministerial Association

. FMC Small Groups Leaders?
We are always seeking small group
leaders. These leaders would be
able to organize a group meeting of
about ten people once a month,
usually at someone’s house.
Interested? After prayerful
consideration, please e-mail
norm@fairview-missionary.org

Some Updated
FMC Small Groups
Information
The Abundant Life Small Church is
beginning a verse-by-verse study of
the Gospel of John. Bring your
Bibles - there’s lots of discussion.
9:00 am Sunday mornings in room
$103/104.

The Family Builders Small Church is
studying the book “Gods At War” by
Kyle Idleman. 9:00 am Sunday
mornings in the Fireside room.

Note: There are many more Sunday
morning Small Churches... check out
the list available at the Connection
Center,

The Ladies Bible Study led by Kim
Ladig at her house every other
week, is beginning a new study:
“Anointed, Transformed, Redeemed-
A Study of David” featuring Priscilla
Shirer, Beth Moore and Kay Arthur.
Contact Kim for more information,
833-4922.

{ The Fairview Missionary Church 2012
: Annual Report Booklet of ministries |
 of the church and the 2012 Financial
i Reports are available in the literature !
rack across from the mailboxes. |
Be sure to pick up your mail '
while there! :

(- Coffee and Fighting World Poverty \
FMC does its small part to help fight world poverty. One of the ways we

do this is through the Leap of Faith store in the Brick House Design Studio
in downtown Fremont (next to Edward Jones). Stop in and find items
from third world countries. Your purchase helps put food on the table for
a family. The store is closed Sunday and Monday.

The coffee at the donut tables in the foyer today and for several weeks,

comes from the store. It is Equal Exchange coffee where the grower gets
paid a fair wage to support his family. Please tell the FMC office in a writ-
\ten note how you like the coffee. )

‘—-—-—-—.—.—.—._.—‘—.—.—.—.—.—-——-—..—-.—--—.__.—.—._‘

! The Next Step Committee would like to thank you for your continued !

support in providing no interest loans to micro enterprises all around the l
| world. We were able to finance loans in Kenya and Zambia with your |
i generous contributions. With your continued support, we will be able to |
- continue to help those in poverty help themselves in the name of Jesus. I

| Below is some information on a recent loan that we gave to Mission of Hope. '

I

|

|

|

|

I

| Julius Ng’Ang’A Muhia - Age 44 l S |
I Occupation: Wholesale Supplies '
| Amount Requested: $1,120.00 b e
: q

I

I

|

I

|

I

|

I

I

+ Julius lives in Eastleigh (close to Nairobi)

- with his wife and 3 children. Their biggest
! challenge is maintaining enough income for
the basic needs of their home. Their big-
| gest priority is to pay the school fees for

i their children.

Julius was able to start his first business after selling his cow several years
i ago. Since that time, he has operated a variety of small shops along the
- road selling products he feels are in demand. His goal is to eventually have |
. a stable enough business to be recognized by the City Council and be able to
| operate in a solid building downtown in Nairobi. He is confident that through’
working with Missions of Hope, he will be able to make that dream a reality. I

I
|
|
1
!
|
|
|

Offering Envelopes
Thank you for filling out your

offering envelope and putting your
giving number on it. If you need a
giving number, contact the office,
665-8402. E-Giving may be right
for you. Check out the details
in the literature rack.

IRA Giving for the 70.5 Group
If you are age 70 1/2 or older and
receive any money from your
IRA account, did you know that you can
use that money for a charitable gift and
not claim any of it as income to you?
Check out the brochure on the bulletin
table and see your tax specialist.
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Sunday, March 3, 2013, has been designated “Give it all away Sunday” at
FMC. That Sunday we are going to give away our entire offering. We are
not paying utilities, not paying the mortgage, not even salaries. (Those
have all been taken care of.) Instead, the Church Leadership Board has
declared it “give it all away Sunday”. We are going to give it away
globally, nationally, regionally and locally.

Globally - we are going to help fight world poverty by funding the Kids
Against Hunger meal packing event. Some of it will go to spread the
gospel into lands where the good news has seldom or never gone through
World Partners and through our missionaries George and Karen Bellas
with their internet outreach to Muslims. Thousands have come to know
the Lord through this internet outreach into closed countries. Our
missionaries in Brazil touch young lives by teaching at the Pan American
Christian Academy. Our missionaries studying in Ukraine welcome our
giving it all away.

Nationally - we like to support the high-energy sports ministry of
Uncharted Waters where our own Anna Flint serves, headquartered in
Colorado Springs, Colorado. We also help support the Gideons ministry
with Bibles in hotel rooms.

Regionally - Camp Selah is where our kids go to summer camp and lives
are changed. They welcome our support. We will help other missionary
churches in northern Indiana and southern Michigan through counseling
and encouragement of their pastors with our District Office.

Locally - We will give it away to help the under resourced with basic needs
through Project Help. We will give some away to help protect the unborn
through Compassion Pregnancy Center. CEF reaches out to children,
Youth for Christ of Northeast Indiana reaches out to area teens and
Christian Campus House at Trine University reaches out to college
students. We want to give it all away to them too.

You are encouraged to prayerfully consider a special
gift over and above your regular giving that week.

Our goal for the offering is $75,000 which is more than
3 times the average for 2013 thus far. Thank you for
your prayerful generous gift to “Give it all away
Sunday!”




A Call To Prayer

Some Updates About The Strip Club

This is our understanding, the meeting on February 12th concerning city
zoning and The Club does not allow for public comment. You are wel-
come to attend but there is no opportunity to talk. Everyone should be
praying for clarity of thought and presentation for the city lawyer and for
confusion and disarray for The Club’s presenters. We are in a spiritual
battle.

It is assumed that the judge hearing the case on the 12th will not make
a ruling that day but will take everything under advisement and issue a
ruling in a few weeks.

The meeting on February 12th has nothing to do with the alcohol permit
denial - these are two separate issues. I have been in touch with Senator
Susan Glick’s office to find where we are in the process of reversing the
State Board’s decision to approve an alcohol permit. The time to receive
letters of appeal has been closed. No letters concerning this issue are
being accepted from this time on. Some time in the next two weeks or so
the judge in Indianapolis will review all the letters received and determine
if anyone has a case. If it is found by the judge that no one has legal
standing to stop the issuance of the permit then an alcohol permit will be
issued and there is no further appeal on this topic - case closed - decided
as far as the State Alcohol Board is concerned.

If it is found that there is legal standing for not issuing a permit then an
appeal date will be set where both sides will have opportunity to present
facts and finding before a judge. If this meeting is granted, it will proba-
bly take place the end of February or the first week of March and individ-
uals whose letters were instrumental in helping the judge see it correctly
will be notified of the hearing by mail. Not everyone who sent a letter to
the Board will receive notice - only those whose letters were accepted as
legal standing to stop the permit will receive a notice.

Pray for this judge that he will have clear thinking and be able to see a
community that has come together to say no to the alcohol permit for a
strip club.

The real battle in the spiritual realm is taking place in these next few
weeks. Thank you for your prayers.
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